
The Axfood share to move from the A−list to the O−list

The Board of Directors of Axfood AB (publ) has decided to change listing of the company's shares
from the A−list to the O−list of the Stockholm Stock Exchange. The motive is that the rules of
inheritance and gift taxation for Swedish shareholders is more beneficial on the O−list.

The Axfood share will be listed on the O−list of the Stockholm Stock Exchange with effect on 29
November 2002.
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